
 
From: MIDGETB@aol.com [mailto:MIDGETB@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 4:36 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Cc: midgetb@aol.com 
Subject: Public Comment: Docket 101661 & Docket 042090 
 
March 28, 2011 
  
PLEASE DOCKET T-101661 & a-042090 
  
Commissioners 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
Olympia, Washington 
  
Re: Comments DOCKET T-101661 & a-042090 
  
I am a frequent and long time user of Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle.  I am concerned 
that your recent attempt to deny said company the ability to recover spiking fuel 
costs via fuel charges.  The shuttle is a vital part of our transportation system on  
Whidbey Island, and I am very dependent upon it for transportation to Seattle 
International Airport.  The agency is always on time.  They treat their customers 
with the utmost respect, and they modestly charge for their service which is 
appreciated by everyone. 
  
Fuel surcharges have permitted them to provide me with a stable fare in an 
environment of increasing costs which affect every other aspect of my day to day 
expenses.  I urge you to consider the value this service provides the citizens of 
Whidbey Island at a fair and reasonable cost.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Barry Baylor 
1257 Canterbury Lane 
Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
 


